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  A Glossary of Botanic Terms with Their
Derivation and Accent Benjamin Daydon Jackson,1900
  A Glossary of Botanic Terms Benjamin Daydon
Jackson,1905
  The Bombay University Calendar University of
Bombay,1912
  Computer Programs for Qualitative Data Analysis
Eben Weitzman,Matthew B. Miles,1995-02-02 For
those interested in finding a computer application
well-suited for their own qualitative research or
just learning more about the capabilities of the
latest generation of computer software designed
with text, Computer Programs for Qualitative Data
Analysis by Eben A. Weitzman and Matthew B. Miles
probably represents the single investment they can
make. . . . In Computer Programs for Qualitative
Data Analysis, Weitzman and Miles . . . provide a
critical, in-depth look at 24 separate
applications. The authors make an impressive team:
Weitzman is a professor of social and
organizational psychology with an extensive
computer background, and Miles is a social
psychologist who is well-known in the field of
qualitative research for co-authoring a popular
book on qualitative data analysis with A. Michael
Huberman. Together, the two researchers have
produced an informative, user-friendly sourcebook
that can save readers a significant amount of time
and money when shopping for a software program for
qualitative data analysis. Weitzman and Miles
clearly put a tremendous amount of work into
Computer Programs for Qualitative Data Analysis;
they write their reviews of each application in
remarkably lucid and jargon-free language in a
format reminiscent of Consumer Reports. The level
of detail in the reviews reflects their careful
and thoughtful field-testing of 24 software
programs. Reviews average about 10 pages each and
actually show you what each application can do,



3

and every review includes a series of realistic
visuals (complete with helpful captions) that
display what the computer screen looks like when
performing various functions with that specific
computer program. In addition to describing the
special features of each computer program,
Weitzman and Miles discuss the strengths and
weaknesses of every application and make explicit
comparisons with other applications in the same
′family.′ Sage Publications deserves special
credit for their role in publishing Computer
Programs for Qualitative Data Analysis. Instead of
issuing this book in hardcover and attaching a
hefty price tag, they released it as an oversized
(81/2-by-11-inch) paperback and made this valuable
information available at a modest cost. Computer
Programs for Qualitative Data Analysis is the most
comprehensive resource on its subject currently
available, and is an excellent starting point for
qualitative researchers interested in integrating
computer technology more fully into their own data
analysis strategies. --Harvard Educational Review
The book by Weitzman & Miles is one of many new
books on computers and qualitative software and
indeed a good one. . . . The book is truly a
user′s book--one of the useful ones. . . . After
this first feeling of self-confidence, I just kept
on reading the book and found very thorough and
illuminative reviews of no less that 24 computer
programs for qualitative analysis. . . . Renata
Tesch initiated the work of making it easier for
us to survey the qualitative analysis methods--
Weitzman & Miles carry on in the finest way. --
Nyhedsbrer Although the authors have a background
in social and organizational psychology, their
expertise on qualitative research methods is
relevant to gerontologists. . . . The authors give
a history of the use of computers in qualitative
data analysis, describe the different types of
programs, and suggest future directions, but the
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bulk of this book is reviews of the software out
there. . . . Before you spend several hundred
dollars on a software program, spend thirty and
get this book. --T. L. Brink in Clinical
Gerontologist Eben A. Weitzman and Matthew B.
Miles′s valuable sourcebook on computer programs
is designed exclusively for those interested in
qualitative data analysis. . . . For qualitative
researchers who want to learn or update their
knowledge of the use of computer software. --
Choice What program do I use to analyze my field
notes? Eben A. Weitzman and Matthew B. Miles
provide the information you need to make that
decision intelligently: full descriptions,
informed judgments, and helpful comparisons.
Anyone who does fieldwork needs this book. --
Howard Becker, Department of Sociology, University
of Washington, Seattle This will be the standard
work of reference for several years to come. We
owe the authors a considerable debt of gratitude
for all the work they have put into reviewing such
a comprehensive range of software. The result is
incredibly lucid. --Paul Atkinson, University of
Wales, Cardiff The book is absolutely perfect for
my situation. I don′t know how many readers will
be in the position of purchasing software for
respective labs, but those who are will be in for
a real treat. The comprehensiveness of the reviews
is more than adequate to determine whether a
particular program meets the needs of an
individual or group. . . . It is the most
comprehensive book of its kind, for any kind of
software, that I have ever seen. --Steven E.
Wolfel, Research Publishing Consultant Making
decisions about choosing software for qualitative
data analysis can be intimidating and I think this
book will be an excellent resource for those of us
who are involved in this type of research. I found
this to be an extremely well-thought-out and
informative resource book. The detail is
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wonderful. --Kathleen R. Gilbert, Indiana
University, Bloomington Do you want to start,
extend, or update your use of computer software
for qualitative data analysis? If so, this clear
and user-friendly guidebook is for you. Without
assuming its reader has extensive computer
experience, Computer Programs for Qualitative Data
Analysis takes a critical yet practical look at
the wide range of software currently available. It
gives detailed reviews of 24 programs in five
major categories (text retrievers, textbase
managers, code-and-retrieve programs, code-based
theory-builders, and conceptual network-builders)
and gives ratings of more than 75 features per
program. The authors also provide detailed
guidance in operating each program. They help you
to ask key questions about your computer use--the
nature of your project, time line, analyses
planned, and the worksheets required--to help you
identify the programs best suited to your needs.
Up-to-date and practical, Computer Programs for
Qualitative Data Analysis is an absolute must-have
book for any qualitative researcher who uses--or
wants to use--computer programs in analyses.
  Petrogenesis of Metamorphic Rocks Kurt
Bucher,Martin Frey,2002 Metamorphic rocks make up
the largest volume of the Earth. They
systematically change their mineralogical
composition as a result of tecto-thermal events.
The outstanding feature of the 7th edition of this
book is the large number of phase diagrams showing
the stability relations among minerals and groups
of minerals found in metamorphic rocks. The
diagrams help to determine the pressure and
temperature conditions under which a given
collected set of metamorphic rocks may have
formed. More than half of the chapters have been
completely rewritten or revised. All figures have
been edited and improved and recent advances in
the field such as multiequilibria thermobarometry
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and pseudosections were incorporated in the text.
The bibliography has been revised and extended,
new research publications have also been included.
Graduate students will find in depth information
on the origin, significance and genesis of
metamorphic rocks.
  Issues in Neurology Research and Practice: 2011
Edition ,2012-01-09 Issues in Neurology Research
and Practice / 2011 Edition is a
ScholarlyEditions™ eBook that delivers timely,
authoritative, and comprehensive information about
Neurology Research and Practice. The editors have
built Issues in Neurology Research and Practice:
2011 Edition on the vast information databases of
ScholarlyNews.™ You can expect the information
about Neurology Research and Practice in this
eBook to be deeper than what you can access
anywhere else, as well as consistently reliable,
authoritative, informed, and relevant. The content
of Issues in Neurology Research and Practice: 2011
Edition has been produced by the world’s leading
scientists, engineers, analysts, research
institutions, and companies. All of the content is
from peer-reviewed sources, and all of it is
written, assembled, and edited by the editors at
ScholarlyEditions™ and available exclusively from
us. You now have a source you can cite with
authority, confidence, and credibility. More
information is available at
http://www.ScholarlyEditions.com/.
  Circadian Rhythms Ezio Rosato,2008-02-04 This is
an in-depth examination of circadian biology,
presented by leading researchers in the field.
Methods for analysis of rhythmic readouts in
select model organisms are included. This cutting-
edge collection of protocols is adaptable for
research at every level, and represents the huge
strides that chronobiologists have made over the
past two decades. Circadian biologists at all
research levels will realize tremendous benefit



7

from this extraordinary collection.
  Environmental Health Perspectives ,2000
  Allegories of Writing Bruce Clarke,Paul
Whitfield Horn Professor of Literature and Science
and Chair of the Department of English Bruce
Clarke,1995-01-01 This is a theoretical study of
human metamorphosis in Western literature.
  Animal Metamorphosis ,2013-01-17 This new volume
of Current Topics in Developmental Biology covers
recent progresses in our understanding of animal
metamorphosis. Over a dozen of leading experts
reviews studies ranging from morphological,
molecular to genetic analyses of metamorphosis in
a broad spectrum of animals, including insects,
fish. Topics include molecular evolution in
metamorphosis, the synthesis and function of
hormones in regulating metamorphic timing and
rate, regulation and function of nuclear hormone
receptors, neuroendocrine control of
metamorphosis, tissue specific metamorphic events
such as autophagy and stem cell development, and
applications of genome-wide analysis technologies
for studying metamorphosis. First comprehensive
review of the metamorphosis in diverse animal
species by leading experts in the field Covers a
broad range of subjects: from morphological
changes, molecular and genetic studies, to
cutting-edge technologies for metamorphic studies;
from systematic changes to tissue specific events,
such as autophagy and stem cell development, which
are areas of enormous interest in contemporary
biomedical research Serves as a reference book for
undergraduate and graduate students in fields
across biology and biomedicine
  1st -12th Annual Report of the United States
Geological and Geographical Survey of the
Territories ... Geological and Geographical Survey
of the Territories (U.S.),1874
  Italian Architecture 1965-1970 Marco Dezzi
Bardeschi,1973
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  The Western Journal, and Civilian ,1851
  The Western Journal ,1851
  Earth and Beyond Prima Temp Authors,Prima Temp
Authors Staff,By Imgs Inc,IMGS Inc. Staff,2002
Market Males 13-45, EverQuest players, Online
gaming fans
  Bulletin de la Société Archéologique et
Historique du Limousin ,1895
  A New General Biographical Dictionary ,1853
  A New General Biographical Dictionary Hugh James
Rose,2023-06-14 Reprint of the original, first
published in 1857. The publishing house Anatiposi
publishes historical books as reprints. Due to
their age, these books may have missing pages or
inferior quality. Our aim is to preserve these
books and make them available to the public so
that they do not get lost.
  A New General Biographical Dictionary Hugh James
Rose,1857
  A new general biographical dictionary Hugh James
Rose (B.D.),1848
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